LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, all! As the cleanup efforts continue around the region, roads are slowly becoming passable and debris is gradually being removed from buildings, yards and fields. Given the extensive damage done by the flooding, and the general lack of contractors in the area, much of the cleanup and repairs will need to be effected by home and business owners. If your cleanup is going to involve structural repairs, please be careful! We at the Greenwood Reading Center would never want to lose a patron due to a construction accident. If you need some ideas on how to safely effect repairs, the Southern Tier Library System has a wide variety of books covering the building trades, even some including building codes. You are more than welcome to stop in and request needed literature. And as always, borrowing books, even from another library, is accomplished with no cost to you. 
     With gardens producing and crops coming ripe, it’s worth noting that we also have plenty of books to help you with preserving or using the fruits of your labors from the garden! Speaking of delicious foods, thank you to all who attended our Mystery Meal luncheon. It’s always so nice to catch up!
     It’s not too late to stop in with your favorite ‘classic’ book title! We will be compiling our ‘must haves’ list until the end of September. Speaking of classics, Banned Book week is scheduled for the week of September 22. Stop in for one, if you’re feeling rebellious enough to read what ‘they’ say isn’t allowed!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Our book drop is back! If you need to return a book after hours, look for that familiar metal box, just inside the foyer. And if you’re desperate for something to read, feel free to utilize our ‘take a book/leave a book’ basket as well.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a donation. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
